
                                 

 

 

 

 

3rd February 2023 

 

To book, please put money into an envelope marked ‘DISCO’ along with 

your child’s name & class and hand to the office by Weds 1st February. 

Please also indicate if there are any allergies we need to be aware of. 

Places will be limited, so book early to avoid disappointment! 

If your child has a favorite song then please write this on the envelope too! 

 


